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• Council does not have the capacity to meet any additional funding shortfall or 
deficit which is required for infrastructure items which are created by the PSP and 
which are over and above those which are already built into the PSP and DCP. 

In light of the above, Council intends to be represented at the Tranche 2 Standing 
Advisory Committee Hearing on the apportionment matter as foreshadowed in the VPA 
Correspondence and will call evidence, as necessary. 

Council reserves the right to make further submissions in respect of the Draft 
Amendment if and when further material is provided.  

Should you have any queries regarding this matter please contact James Stirton on via 
email at  

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Ali Wastie 
Chief Executive Officer 
 
 
 




